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Montgomery Township Schools
	


November 4, 2013
Montgomery Township School Community, 


I would like to share with you that over the next two weeks all of our student grades 3-12 will be receiving an individualized logins in order to access our Google Domain.  Google Apps for Education offers schools and students many web-based, creation and collaboration tools that will enhance our curriculum and instruction.  This includes a suite of “office” tools including a word processor, presentation software, and a spreadsheet tool.  The use of these cloud-based tools will remove software version incompatibility issues between home and school, and additionally will allow for real-time, virtual collaboration between students and teachers.  Students will be able to access their account from any device that can run Chrome, both at school and at home.  

Additionally, students in grade 7-12 will be receiving a district email. As our students enter the higher grades, we will utilize school email to help support teacher-student communication as well as student-student collaboration.  Student email will be limited to being able to send and receive within our Montgomery School District.  The Google Domain blocks email being sent or received by anyone outside our school community, however, please continue to reinforce internet safety with your children. (http://www.netsmartz.org/InternetSafety)


Finally, our Grade 2 students will begin to use the tools provided by Google Apps for Education, as well as experiencing the integration of Chomebooks into their classroom instruction.  At the K-2 level, we will utilize classroom-based logins and not individual student accounts.


We appreciate your continued support of technology integration into classroom instruction.  It has been a pleasure to meet some of your children and to be a part of our learning community.  Please reach out to me with any questions that you may have about your child’s use of technology at school.

Sincerely, ​​

Fiona Borland (fborland@mtsd.us)

Director of Instructional Technology

(609)466-7601 ext. 7234

